
COMING UP AT
COYOTE CREEK

JAN. 11, 2O25

Dear Families of Coyote Creek,
Happy New Year, and welcome back! I hope you and your family had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday
break. As we kick off the second half of the school year, I wanted to take a moment to express how
excited we are to see our students back in the classroom and ready to learn and grow!
We know that transitioning back to school after a two-week break can be a bit of an adjustment for
both students and parents. After time away from the routine, it’s important to ease back into the
structure of school life. Establishing a consistent morning routine can set a positive tone for the day.
We encourage you to:

Ensure your child is getting enough rest (aim for a good night’s sleep so they wake up refreshed).
Set a regular bedtime schedule to help them adjust to the school routine.
Pack backpacks, lunches, and school supplies the night before to avoid morning stress.
Encourage your child to participate in family discussions about school goals, what they’re looking
forward to in the new year, and how they can make the most of the second half of the year.

Starting the year with a positive mindset, clear expectations, and a healthy routine sets the stage for
success in the months ahead!
Thank you for your ongoing support. Let’s make 2025 a year of continued growth, achievement, and
success for all of our students!

Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our school community!
Warm Regards, Ms. Hillen, Ms. Gill and the Coyote Creek staff
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Jan. 21- Div. 18 & 12 to Vanvcouver Aquarium

Jan. 27- International Holocaust Remembrance Day

Jan. 29- National Day of Remembrance of Quebec Mosque Attack and Action

against  Islamophobia 

Jan. 30- Div. 31, 32, 33, 34 In Class Field Trip 

Jan. 31- Spirit Wear: Jersey Day Athletic Wear

Feb. 6- Pac Meeting 6:30

Feb 10-14 Jump Rope for Heart

Feb. 14- Spirit Day- Red, Pink, White Day, Valentines Day

Feb. 17- School Closed (Family Day) 

Feb. 18-20 Heritage Week

Feb. 21- Non Instructional Day

Feb. 26- Pink Shirt Day

Feb. 28- Spirit Day (Accessory/ Fancy Shoe Day (Ramadan Starts)

LOOKING AHEAD

COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK
Jan. 13- No Events

Jan. 14- No Events

Jan. 15- Black Excellence Day

Jan. 16- Div. 27 Fleetwood Park

Jan. 17- Spirit Wear: Winter Wonderland
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If you know your child will be away from school, please phone our school at 604
597 0858 and listen to the prompts (press 1) directing you to leave a message in
our absentee mailbox. Alternatively, please email us at
coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca at any time throughout the day.

Additionally, we know mornings are busy times, but our teachers begin
instruction at 8:35 and students who arrive late miss many wonderful parts of
the morning learning routines. Students who arrive past 8:45, please report to
the office.

ATTENDANCE & LATE ARRIVALS

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
2025

mailto:coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca
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SNOW DAYS (CHANGE OF CLOTHES)

A REMINDER THAT AT RECESS AND LUNCH
STUDENTS GO OUTSIDE RAIN OR SHINE. 
AS THE WEATHER CHANGES, PLEASE REMEMBER
TO SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL WITH
APPROPRIATE CLOTHING FOR THE WEATHER
(JACKETS, BOOTS, ETC.), AS WELL AS A CHANGE
OF CLOTHES FOR YOUNGER STUDENTS FOR
WINTRY DAYS.

As we continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our school community,
we would like to address an important matter concerning our parking and road
safety protocols. It has come to our attention that some students and parents
have been parking in the staff parking lot. This area is reserved exclusively for
teachers and staff to ensure they have necessary access to their workspaces.
We kindly ask that you refrain from using the parking lot that is for staff only.
Additionally, we would like to remind everyone to exercise caution when driving
to school and in the surrounding areas. Please adhere to all posted speed limits,
be vigilant of pedestrians, and follow the drop-off and pick-up procedures to
ensure the safety of all our students. Thank you for your cooperation and
understanding.

PARKING



New New 
Hot Lunch Dates



Calling
All

Parents!
MAKE A DIFFERENCE, 

GET INVOLVED,
VOLUNTEER AND SUPPORT OUR

SCHOOL

PAC
MEETING

Our next meeting will be  this coming
Thursday Jan. 09 at 6:00pm in the school library

Please consider joining our pac this year! Pac
Volunteers work to support school funding
goals and enhance student experience. Our
Pac also kindly runs hot lunch program that

supports fundraising for our school. PAC can
be reached at coyotecreekpac36@gmail.com  



Support your child’s mental health
Mental health is a key component of healthy child and youth
development, and also has an impact on their relationships and
their performance in school.
How can parents support positive mental health?
Parents can help support positive mental health by forming
strong and caring relationships with their children.

Connect – talk and listen to their feelings and experiences.
Be active together – take a walk and build physical activity
into family time.
Take notice – encourage and praise the positive behaviours
and choices your children make.
Keep learning – encourage your child to learn from both
positive and negative experiences.
Give – your time, your words and your presence.

Sometimes, parents feel like they don’t know what to say or how
to interact with their youth. Learn more about tips for how to talk
to your child or teen about mental health. 
Get more information about positive mental health for children
and youth: Positive mental health for children - Fraser Health
Authority

Find out what services, programs and resources are available for
your child and/or youth: Child and youth mental health - Fraser
Health Authority

January – Child and youth mental
health info from Fraser Health 

https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/children-and-youth/child-and-youth-mental-health-and-substance-use/getting-help-for-your-child-mental-health
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/children-and-youth/child-and-youth-mental-health-and-substance-use/getting-help-for-your-child-mental-health
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/mental-wellness-for-children/positive-mental-health-for-children
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/mental-wellness-for-children/positive-mental-health-for-children
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/children-and-youth/child-and-youth-mental-health-and-substance-use
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/children-and-youth/child-and-youth-mental-health-and-substance-use
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AFTERSCHOOL ROBOTICS PROGRAM

Beginner - L0 Coding (Gr1 to Gr4) Beginner - L0 Digital Arts (Gr1 to Gr4)

Coding and Digital Arts

A F T E R - S C H O O L  P R O G R A M

OUR METHODOLOGY & COURSES
Level 0 (L0) - PLAY:  Students are engaged in play with tech things and learn passively. Create positive
experiences with Tech. ~1-2 years, ie; until they feel comfortable to move a Level 1. Level 1 (L1)  - LEARN :
Students follow a curriculum and learn fundamentals. 1 year. Level 2 (L2)  - EXPERIENCE :  Series of 3 month real
life projects in robotics/coding. Build your portfolio. ~2 years.

WWW .C LOV E R D A L E R O BO T I C S . C A
F O R  D E T A I L S  A N D  R E G I S T R A T I O N  V I S I T

P H O N E :  ( 6 0 4 )  4 0 4 - 4 1 2 4  E M A I L :  I N F O @ C L O V E R D A L E R O B O T I C S . C A

DATES: Coding and Digital Arts: Wednesday, Oct 2, 2024 to Jan 22, 2025
LOCATION: Rented space at 8131 156 Street, Surrey, B.C. Canada V3S 3R4 (School’s Library)

S E L E C T  Y O U R  S C H O O L  F R O M  T H E  R E G I S T E R  M E N U

Coding Only: Wednesdays: School Dismissal/2:45 pm
to 4:00 pm: $24.75/per class, Classes once a week.

~$99/Month

Coding & Digital Arts: Wednesdays: School Dismissal/
2:45 pm to 4:45 pm: $35/per class, Classes once a

week. ~$140/Month

Our programs offer flexibility and convenience for both students and parents. Kids can learn at school, at our centre, online, or
switch between these options to suit your family’s needs. Trial classes are available at our centre—contact us for details

Our coding classes make computer programmingThis program reimagines traditional art classes as
fun and accessible for kids aged 6 to 9 throughdynamic digital experiences for the 21st century.

play! With the visual coding tool Scratch, childrenEach week, kids explore AI-based digital tools that
develop problem-solving, logical thinking, andbring their imaginations to life through fun

creativity in a stress-free, playful environment.activities like digital drawing and animation,
sparking a passion for future digital careers—no

coding required, just creativity! Enroll now and
withoutwatch your child’s creativity soar in the digital

Each session brings new challenges to keep both
new and returning students excited, sparking an
early interest in computer science 
pressure. Join us for coding sessions from 2:45 pmworld! Sessions run from 4:00 pm to 4:45 pm!
to 4:00 pm!

mailto:info@cloverdalerobotics.ca
mailto:info@cloverdalerobotics.ca
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AFTERSCHOOL ART PROGRAM

P H O N E :  ( 6 0 4 )  4 0 4 - 4 1 2 4  E M A I L :  I N F O @ C L O V E R D A L E R O B O T I C S . C A

mailto:info@cloverdalerobotics.ca


FOLLOWUS


